
From: Nicola Saward  
Sent: 17 March 2017 12:09 
To: Day, Peter - E&E 
 
Subject: Minerals and Waste Local Plan Update - Clanfield/Bampton area 
 
Dear Mr Day, 
 
I am writing to express our concern over the potential plans for gravel extraction in 
the Clanfield and Bampton area. The network of narrow roads with humpbacked 
bridges, often with weight restrictions, is totally unsuitable for the transportation of 
gravel in large lorries and will inevitably have an effect on the road surface and the 
integrity of bridge structures which will then require significant investment to repair. 
 
 
Nicola Saward 
 


